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13 June 2025  
Year 6 Residential Trip  
 
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We would just like to confirm a few details for the Residential Trip on Monday 23 June 
2025.  
  
Learners need to be in school for the normal time of 8.40am. We will be departing school at 
approximately 9.45am.  
  
Please complete this form here no later than Monday 16 June.  

• Learner’s need to bring a packed lunch for Monday lunch (not to be eaten on the 
coach)  

• Learner’s need to come in clothes ready for the first (dry) activity  
• All Medication (including travel sickness medication) needs to be handed into Mrs 

Whitaker on the main KS2 doors on Monday morning with name and clear 
instructions  

• Named bedding  
• Named water bottle  
• No nuts in snacks  
• Please refer to packing list  
• No electronics  
• Ensure mobile phones are named, fully charged and switched off (they will be handed 

into the class teacher)  
• Learners must be able to carry their belongings on one journey to and from the 

coach.  
• We will be keeping you updated with photographs via X (Twitter) throughout the trip, 

if you have declined external publicity for your child on Arbor but wish to change this, 
please contact the school office  

  
Please remember, no child can walk home alone after the residential – they MUST be 
collected from the KS2 playground approx. 3:30pm on Wednesday 25 June.  
  
We hope the learners have a wonderful time and look forward to hearing about their 
adventures when they return on Wednesday.  
  
Yours faithfully  

  
Mrs M Preston  
Head of School  
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